CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04820-16
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:53 PM

To: 'Jennifer Doss'

Subject: RE: Testimony for docket number 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Doss,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Jennifer Doss [mailto:n911jd@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 4:40 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Testimony for docket number 160021-E1

| am writing regarding the above mentioned docket #160021-E1

Please know that we have no other public power option, therefore,
FORCING us to use FPL. The thought of an increase would put a
financial strain on our fixed income household.

You need to take into consideration that most Americans are
stretching there budget thanks to the corrupt

Obama's administration and non-leadership in the White House.
Until Trump gets elected we see no hope of things getting any
better. Please do not add this increase until we get that new
leadership working and FPL can find those increase in profits
elsewhere when he "Makes America Great Again".

Jennifer Beisel, Bradenton, Florida FPL Customer
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